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To: s 22 SCHOFIELD, Lisa
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FYI — will leave it to you on this one

From:s4/F

Sent: Tuesday, 30 June 2020 4:38 PM

To:s 22

Cc: S 47F

Subject: Letter to Minister Hunt re Pfizer vaccine development for COVID-19. [SEC=No Protective

Marking]
Hi522

It was really good to catch up last Friday. Thanks for all your time.

As discussed, please find attached a letter from Pfizer Australias4’F with some
information about Pfizer’s vaccine development in response to COVID-19.

This includes a request for a formal (virtual) engagement opportunity with members of the
Vaccines Taskforce to be selected at your discretion. | am able to make senior members of
Pfizer’s global leadership team available for this discussion, particularly if the Minister and/or
Departmental leadership can be involved. As the vaccine.development landscape is moving
swiftly, including through engagements with other nations, | am requesting this meeting occur at
the earliest opportunity.

I am happy to discuss this matter further at any time.

Kind regards
s 47F

www.pfizer.com.au
Level 3, 500 Collins Street

Melbourne, VIC, 3000
s 47F
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